
THIS IS A ONE-SEMESTER CLASS OFFERED FALL SEMESTER.

This class has completely different word root content from the class offered during Spring 
Semester on Mondays.  You can take either class or both!

Do you love words?  Do you love to read?  Do you plan to go to college? If you say yes to any of 
those questions, this class is for you!

Our main focus is on expanding academic vocabulary through the joyful study of Latin and 
Greek “stems”  (roots, prefixes, suffixes), utilizing the “Word Within The Word” approach 
developed by Michael Clay Thompson (Royal Fireworks Press).  Thompson describes his 
approach as one where “vocabulary is presented not as a set of lists of words but as a system of 
thinking, a way of building, analyzing, spelling, pronouncing, using, and choosing words.”  No 
boring, disjointed vocabulary lists to memorize as many parents may recall from their own 
school days.  Instead, this logical, coherent, and intuitive approach to vocabulary, centered on 
stem etymology, brings word families to life and rewards effort with success.

Learning Latin and Greek stems can be thought of as a form of “power-learning.”  Research 
shows that learning one hundred of the most important Latin stems results in the knowledge of 
thousands of words that extend far beyond the particular words under study.  The explosive rate 
at which vocabulary develops using this method will surprise and delight all students, and what 
is learned is likely to be well retained.

Acquiring an expansive vocabulary will set the student up for success in nearly all academic 
fields, including science, medicine, history, business, law, and foreign language study, to name 
just a few.  And as a side benefit, reading great literature for class or for pleasure will be all the 
more enjoyable as the road is cleared of lexical stumbling blocks.

Our textbook/workbook, “Word Within The Word,” is included in course tuition.  You will not 
need to purchase any additional materials.

Course tuition: $180

Contact me (Victoria Sandberg) with questions at rivertowneducationllc@protonmail.com


